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ASSOCIATION HEALTH PLAN UPDATE! 
 
Health Plan of Nevada (HPN) and Sierra Health and Life (SHL) are pleased to announce the following Association 
Health Plan programs effective January 1, 2021. 
 
Nevada Contractors Association 
The Nevada Contractors Association (NCA) will continue partnering with HPN and SHL to offer an Association Health 
Plan. 

 Employers currently participating in the existing NCA AHP will receive a renewal for the new AHP program. 

 New AHP program is effective January 1, 2021 through December 31, 2021. 

 Available to employer groups with 2-50 employees with their principal place of business in Nevada. 

 Must be a member in good standing with the Nevada Contractors Association. 
 
Association Health Plans with the Henderson Chamber of Commerce 
Through our partnership with the Henderson Chamber of Commerce, we are introducing four new Pathway 1 
Association Health Plans administered by the Henderson Chamber of Commerce: Manufacturing Association, 
Construction Association, Retail Trade Association and Services Association. 
 

 Employers currently participating in the CCHPA will receive an ACR renewal. If they are qualified for one of 
the new Association Health Plans, their renewal will include information about AHP participation and plans. 

 New AHP program is an 18-month contract effective January 1, 2021 through June 30, 2022. 

 Available to employer groups with 2-50 employees with the principal place of business in Clark County, 
Nevada. 

 Must be a member in good standing with the Henderson Chamber of Commerce, Latin Chamber of 
Commerce, Urban Chamber of Commerce or Boulder City Chamber of Commerce and be a member of the 
industry-specific Association. 

 
Both programs include: 

 12 plans with medical, dental and vision options 

 Competitive rates 

 Fully insured and ACA compliant plans 

 Large provider network, including all major hospitals in Nevada and access to the UnitedHealthcare Choice 
Plus Network 

 
Discontinued Association Health Plans 
The Working Owners Association Health Plan and the Clark County Health Plan Association will be discontinued on 
December 31, 2020. 
 
The Plumbing Heating and Cooling Contractors of Nevada Association Health Plan will discontinue on December 31, 
2020. 
 
Broker Support and Information 
Quoting for both programs begins November 1. Our sales team will provide you with plan material and is available to 
answer your questions. You can also sign in to the HPN/SHL broker portal for more information. 
 

     


